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You are Invitated to the annual�“Budget Concern” Town Hall�Conducted by the�mission, Plan, and Budget Committee 


Wednesday, March 2, 2011


1:00 P.M. / 4th Floor Conference Room / College Center


�The annual “Budget Concern” Town Hall allows anyone (faculty, staff, and/or students) to raise a budget concern.  This Town Hall kicks off Coastline’s development process for the 2011-2012 budget.  Your concerns are of great importance to the Mission, Plan, and Budget Committee in this critical budget year.





Please call (x16202) or email (� HYPERLINK "mailto:daistrich@coastline.edu" �daistrich@coastline.edu�) Darian Aistrich to reserve a spot for your maximum three to five minute presentation.  If you are unable to attend the “Budget Concern” Town Hall please send via email, your short comments or questions to Darian Aistrich.  Your written comments will be shared with those attending.  We look forward to your participation.








